
Needed for NEW STUDENTS Only 

 

Nurse – Privacy Information 

Dear Parents, 

Due to the laws within the State of New Jersey, the nurse cannot share any information 

regarding your child’s health with any other person inside or outside of the school.  This does 

include Teachers.  This can become a problem regarding asthma, allergies (especially to 

peanuts), and other medical conditions that your child may have through the school year.  We 

must have written permission to give pertinent information to teachers, staff, and 

administration on a need to know basis.  We also cannot disclose information to emergency 

personnel or other family members without your permission.  Because we feel this neither 

practical nor safe in a school setting, we are asking you to sign the release below. 

 

I, ____________________________________GIVE Resurrection Catholic School permission to 

share pertinent medical information with the school personnel, family or friends listed on the 

emergency form, and emergency personnel on a need to know basis.  I also GIVE permission for 

any member of the Resurrection Catholic School staff to speak to any physician on behalf of the 

above named child.  This form will cover your child through the eighth grade.   

I, ______________________________ DO NOT GIVE Resurrection Catholic School permission 

to share pertinent medical information with the school personnel, family or friends listed on 

the emergency form, and emergency personnel on a need to know basis.  I DO NOT GIVE 

permission for any member of the Resurrection Catholic School staff to speak to any physician 

on behalf of the above named child. 

 

CHILD’S NAME:_____________________________GRADE:___________DATE:_____________   

 

PARENT’S SIGNATURE:____________________________________ DATE:  ________________ 


